
Music Night at South High--Nov. 4, 2016 

 

South High School will be hosting its fall Music Night on Friday, Nov. 4, 

beginning at 7:30 p.m., in the school's Music Suite, room 309, 341 

Lakeville Rd. Instrumental and vocal students will perform in various 

genre including original compositions, pop, jazz, rock, Broadway, and 

classical.  

There will be a $5 per person cover charge that includes refreshments. 

For further information, please contact Michael Schwartz, performing 

arts department head/instrumental music teacher, at 

mschwartz@greatneck.k12.ny.us. 

Buy a Music Booster here. 

mailto:mschwartz@greatneck.k12.ny.us
http://www.gnshs-ptsa.org/uploads/1/2/9/4/12941662/music_booster_form.pdf

